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BIS Upcoming Field Trips 
March 18: Field Trip for Gr. 12 to GUST.  
March 20: Field Trip for KG1 to Flex Family.  

  
 
 
 

Dates to Remember 

March 17: 4th Session of After-School Clubs begins. 
March 20: BIS Family Movie Night at 5:30 pm – 7:30 pm.  
March 21: Last day to sign up for session 4 of ES after-school clubs. 
March 26: Progress Report Sent Home.  
March 27-28: Parent-Teacher Conferences until 4:00 pm, early release 
for all students at 12:00 pm (No After-School clubs or KG club). 
March 29-April 6: Spring Break. 
April 7: BIS resumes from Spring Break.  
 
 
  
 

 

 

 

Mother’s Day  
As we approach “Mother’s Day” we would like to give our students the opportunity to 
give a special gift to their Moms on Thursday, March 21st, 2019.  This year we have a 
choice of a single flower, small flower basket and a medium flower basket. Please fill the 
form and attach the correct amount of money, should you wish to order one. Remember 
that the due date is Sunday, March 17, 2019. We wish you a happy Mother’s Day.  

4th Session of After-School Clubs  
Registration for session 4, BIS after-school clubs has begun. The session will run from 
March 17, 2019 until May 1st, 2019. Please fill out and sign the registration form no later 
than March 21st, 2019. You can get the registration form by visiting our website. 
 

 

Parent Diwaniya  
We would like to thank all the parents for helping to make the Parent 
Diwaniya a successful event. We have received wonderful feedback that 
would not have been possible without your support and guidance along 
the way. The connection and collaboration between school and home 
makes a huge difference in the overall growth of students. 
 

CIS Membership Visit  
The Council of International Schools (CIS) visited BIS on March 13 and 14 as part of the 
school’s membership application. CIS looked at the whole school and met with the Board 
of Directors, school leaders, teachers, students, parents and visited classrooms. Prior to 
their visit, CIS reviewed documents and a detailed report submitted by the School 
Director. They will evaluate the report and evidence collected on the visit;                       
then make a decision about whether BIS will be granted membership. BIS will hear back 
from CIS in about 3 weeks. Thank you all who participated and provided valuable input. 
 

 

 

 

Re-Registration Deposit of Current BIS Students for SY 2019-2020 
To secure your child’s seat at BIS for the next school year 2019-2020, please pay the re-registration deposit of 
KD100/- for each child no later than Monday, April 1st 2019. For more details, click here to view the letter.   

 
 
 
 

Parent-Teacher Association 
Parents will be receiving an email on 
Sunday, March 17 about PTA 
Nominations for the 2019/2020 school 
year. Nominations can be submitted by 
filling out the PTA Leadership 
Nomination Form, which will be in the 
email, nominations will be accepted 
until March 24th.  
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